مؤسسة عبدالله بن حمد العطية الدولية للطاقة والتنمية المستدامة

THE ABDULLAH BIN HAMAD AL-ATTIYAH INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION FOR ENERGY & SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT

(مؤسسة غير ربحية - A Non-Profit Organization)

Date: 28/03/2022

Ref.: 2022-03-28/066-JK

Dear Stakeholders,

I am pleased to reaffirm the support of the Al-Attiyah Foundation to the United Nations Global Compact and its Ten Principles in the areas of Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-Corruption. As Managing Director of the Al-Attiyah Foundation, I present this Communication on Engagement with the United Nations Global Compact, that describes the actions that our organization has taken, in the past couple of years, to support the UN Global Compact and its Principles.

Due to the coronavirus pandemic, 2020 and 2021 were full of many challenges but I am proud to say that the Foundation has emerged stronger than it was when we submitted our first Communication on Engagement in October 2019. As the Foundation continued its excellent use of technology, supplemented by positive relationships with leaders and stakeholders within the energy industry, to host more interactive CEO roundtables, high level strategic events, webinars and podcasts, we remain very optimistic for the future.

With regular dissemination of high-quality content on topics such as net-zero, energy transition, alternative energy technologies, climate change abatement, corporate social responsibilities, etc., the vision to become the leading think tank in the region and the world is becoming a reality. The Foundation invites and attracts leading global experts to share their thinking, without the burdens and pressures of bureaucracy or politics, and to work in collaboration with like-minded organisations.

The information shared in this Communication on Engagement is also contained in our 2021 Annual Report, and we welcome our esteemed stakeholders to read the full Annual Report on our website: www.abhafoundation.org

As we move forward into 2022 and beyond, I am excited to see what else the Foundation can achieve, and we invite our stakeholders to work with us for a clean and sustainable energy future.

Yours Sincerely,

Reda Ibrahim Ali

Managing Director

Abdullah Bin Hamad Al-Attiyah International Foundation for Energy and Sustainable Development



